
                                                                                                          

 

                               PUBLIC NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR COMMUNITY INPUTS PER WARD ON THE DRAFTING OF THE 

IDP 2024-2025 

Notice is hereby given in terms of Chapter 4 (Public Participation) and Chapter 5 

(Integrated Development Plan), Section 28 (1-3) and 29 (1) of the Local 

Government: Municipal System Act, 2000 (Act 23 of 2000) read with the provision of 

the Local Government: Municipal Finance Management Act (56 of 2000), that 

Tokologo Local Municipality hereby request inputs on the Draft IDP 2024/2025 

Financial year. 

The Town based report on projects and programmes for the current 2023/24 

document is herewith made public and can be found at Municipal Offices weekdays 

(Monday to Friday) from 09H00 to 16H00 – 04 February 2024.                          

website: https//: tokologo.gov.za  

Public comments on the document can be forwarded to the Acting Municipal 

Manager: Mr Mpho Sehloho and for more information, please contact IDP Unit: Mr 

Motsamai Merahe at Voortrekker and Corner Market Street, Boshof, 8340. Contact 

number, 053 5410 014/ 066 195 3181 or email your comment to 

mmerahe8@gmail.com. 

 

 

Regards. 

 

-------------------------------- 

Mr Mpho Sehloho 

Acting Municipal Manager 

mailto:mmerahe8@gmail.com
Mpho Sehloho


